
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 Waterfest 

 
Oshkosh Southwest Rotary Club 

will be manning the concession 

stands at Waterfest on Thursday, 

August 16. The BoDeans will be 

the headlining musical act. 

Volunteers are needed, contact 

Emily Dunham or watch for a 

sign-up sheet at your table. This 

is always one of the most fun 

ways to help raise funds for our 

club projects – and The BoDeans 

are traditionally one of the 

busiest nights of the season at 

Waterfest. 

 

Early Shift Volunteers: Gates 

open early this week for 

Waterfest, if you can arrive by 4 

p.m. (instead of 5 p.m.) please 

let Emily know ASAP.  

 

Dragonboats 
 

Mark your calendars for 

Saturday, September 22 from 8 

a.m. to 4 p.m. for the annual 

Dragonboat Race and Festival in 

downtown Oshkosh. Our club 

will once again have a team 

Paddlers are needed, watch for 

sign-up information. 

 

Live at Lunch 
 

Thanks to everyone who 

attended our meeting at Live at 

Lunch in downtown Oshkosh 

last week!  

Fun Night 

The annual “Fowlers” Fun Night 

will be held on TONIGHT at the 

home of Dick Ames, 3270 

Shorewood Drive. Members 

only, bring your own meat for 

the grill, everything else is 

provided. 

New Member Proposals 
 

The following individual has 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

Name: Susie Martini-Loker 

Occupation: Community 

Volunteer / Mom 

Proposed by: Glenn Curran 

Firsts Posting  

 

Bowling Fun-Raiser 

 
Our annual fundraiser will be 

held at the Electric Lounge 

Lanes on October 25.  

Topic:  “Dr. Robert Gehringer: Health 

Bridges International” 
 

 

2012– 2013 Board 
President: Mike Scott 
Pres. Elect: Lori Davis 
Past Pres.: Glenn Curran 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger &                                                                               

                             Jeff Potts 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Karen Fredrick 
Club Service Chairs 

Lorraine Yarbrough & Nate Olson 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Reuss & Brett Beaulieu 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Cecil Streeter 

New Generations 

Melody Wollangk & John Hobbins 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Colleen Merrill & Pete Cernohous 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Rick Debe 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Sakuji Tanaka 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Aug. 22 
 
 
Aug. 29 
 
 
Sept. 5 
 

Oshkosh North New 
School 
 
Darla Leuthold, Esther 
11x15 program 
 
Dr. Peter Kuhn, Advance 
Cancer Diagnostics via 
Skype 
 

Recurring Events 

2nd Mon. 
(Aug 13) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Aug. 15 
 
Aug. 16 
 
Sept. 
22 
 

 
Fun Night 
 
Waterfest 
 
Dragonboat Races 
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Mike Lyster Fundraiser 
 

Club member Mike Lyster is 

still recovering from his illness. 

On Saturday, August 18
th

 friends 

and family will gather at 

O’Marro’s Public House for a 

night of live music as a 

fundraiser for Mike. A donation 

will be taken at the door. The 

night includes a raffle for a 

weekend stay (2 nights) at the 

Shoreline Resort in Ellison Bay, 

Door County. Tickets are $10 

each or 6 for $50. Music by The 

Bel-Airs and The Bayside 

Revivals starts at 8 p.m. 

Fact or Fiction 

One of the following statements 

does not pass the Four Way 

Test. Which one is it? 

 

Craig Burnett 

 

1) "Finished in the top 15% (of 

his age group) in the 2
nd

 half 

marathon he ran." 

 

2) "Was born in a portion of the 

US that is due north of Canada." 

3) "Used to have hair almost as 

long as Clay Matthews does 

now.” 

To be a contestant on "Fact or 

Fiction," submit your statements 

(two true and one false) to 

Colleen Merrill at 

merrillc@uwosh.edu 

RI Foundation Message 

At the RI Convention in Bangkok, 

Thailand, in May, I spoke about The 

Rotary Foundation’s five important 

goals for this year. Goals that require 

great efforts, not only by the leadership 

of Rotary, such as club presidents, 

district governors, RI directors, and 

Foundation trustees, but by all 1.2 

million Rotarians, everywhere in the 

world – including the ones who 

couldn’t attend the convention.  

The Foundation will achieve our 

monetary goal only if every Rotarian, 

and every club, contributes something 

this Rotary year. And we will be 

successful in rolling out our Future 

Vision Plan worldwide only if every 

district, working with the regional 

Rotary Foundation coordinators and 

district officers, provides the 

recommended structure and training 

that will result in a stronger and more 

cost-effective way of Doing Good in 

the World.  

With a more efficient Foundation, we 

will support the goal of RI President 

Sakuji Tanaka to build Peace Through 

Service. We will do this while we plan 

for the introduction of stewardship 

safeguards, particularly for District 

Designated Fund spending.  

No goal is ever achieved without a 

plan. Your club and district should 

already have a plan in place for 

achieving your goals for 2012-13, and 

now is the time to put it into action. To 

reach our goals, every Rotarian, club, 

and district should participate in The 

Rotary Foundation, whether by 

carrying out a Foundation grant project, 

telling others about the good work that 

Rotary accomplishes every day, or 

raising funds to support our educational 

and humanitarian efforts. I urge every 

Rotarian to commit today to achieve 

Rotary’s 2012-13 goals. We can do it. 

We will do it, but only if every 

Rotarian in the world plays his or her 

part.  

So, Rotarians, let’s get started.  

-Rotary International Foundation 

Trustee Chair Wilfrid J. Wilkinson  

Weekly Invocations 

August     Bonnie Behnke  

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
August 15    Dave Geurden & John 
Davis 
 
August 22  Deb Lederhaus & 
Brenda Frank 
 
August 29     Lorraine Yarbrough & 
John Davis 
 
September 5  Derek Schaffer & 
Barb Herzog 
 
September 12   Autumn Urban & 
Julie Fevola 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.o
rg 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

       

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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